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Professional Services Agreement with HDR, Inc. for Construction Services for the WWTP 

Recoating Project 

Presenter:  Rob Charles, Utilities Manager 

Time Estimate:  5 minutes 
 

Phone Email 

360.817.7003 rcharles@cityofcamas.us 
 

BACKGROUND:  The City is under contract with Prospect Construction, Inc., to perform the 

Headworks and Primary Clarifier Recoating project at the WWTP.  HDR, Inc., the City’s consultant 

on the project, has put forward a proposal to provide construction management services on behalf 

of the city. 

SUMMARY:  There are a number of services which HDR, Inc. will be providing including overall 

contractor coordination and project management, engineering support during construction, field 

services, construction close out, and materials testing and special inspection services. 

 

 



 

BENEFITS TO THE COMMUNITY:  Professional construction services oversight on the 

contractor will ensure that the means and methods meet the specifications which will allow the 

coatings to adhere properly to the concrete and metal surfaces and give the longest life possible 

to the coatings. 

BUDGET IMPACT:  The cost of the Construction Phase Services is $279,744.  There is sufficient 

budget in the WWTP fund to cover these expenses. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends that this item be placed on the July 15, 2024, Regular 

Meeting Consent Agenda for Council’s consideration. 

 


